
 
 

Barford and Wramplingham Parish Council 

June 2023 

Co-option opportunity 

  

Barford and Wramplingham Parish Council have a vacancy for a Parish Councillor 

to represent the Barford Ward. The Council intend to include co-option as an 

agenda item at forthcoming Parish Council meetings until the vacancy has been 

filled. The next PC meeting will be held on 20th June.  

 

Anyone wishing to be considered for co-option should inform the Clerk by email 

on barfordpc@gmail.com.  

  

The Council’s co-option policy details may be found on the Barford and 

Wramplingham Parish Council Website:  

https://barfordpc.wixsite.com/home/polices 

 

 

 

Penny Hubble, Clerk to Barford & Wramplingham Parish Council barfordpc@gmail.com 
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